
                                                                                                                                                                      February 17th-21st  

This Week 

We had a rad week learning about the letter ‘R’.  This week we read My ‘R’ Sound Box, listened 

to an ‘R’ poem, sang along with the Story Bots, and watched the Sesame Street Letter ‘R’ 

Podcast.  During circle time we also learned about the number 11.  The kiddos are doing a great 

job learning their numbers! 

 

This week we learned about different animals that live in the ocean.  Throughout the week we 

talked about sea turtles, seahorses, and different kinds of fish.  During our story time we read 

lots of stories about each of the animals including Mr. Seahorse and Fish is Fish. 

 

During our Social Skills time we read the story The Rainbow Fish.  In the story, Rainbow Fish is 

not very nice to his other friends when they ask him to share his scales.  By the end of the 

story, Rainbow Fish learned that it is nice to share and it makes both you and your friends 

happy.  Throughout the week we continued to read different stories with Rainbow Fish and his 

friends, where we learned how to take turns, share, and work together. 

 

During center time, we had fun exploring in our lights out centers, building with blocks, putting 

together puzzles, driving cars on our town carpet and reading books in the library. 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Looking Ahead 
 

March 17th 
St. Patrick’s Day 

 
 

March 24th  
Play U Field Trip 

 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News!  

Looking Ahead 

We will be 
learning about 

pirates, mermaids 
and dental health. 
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Week 
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